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Week 9 Term 1 

This Week @ Surveyors 

 
Wow! What a Harmony Day. 
Yesterday we celebrated Harmony Day at 
Surveyors creek Public School. 
This year we had a ‘Chinese Cultural Day’ 
organised for the students and teachers by Mrs 
Sophie Kennedy. It was a fabulous day. Next year 
we will choose a different culture to show case. 
 

 
 

 
Mrs Lockley, Mrs Wilson and the SRC team created 
our Harmony wings. The children were all very 

excited to have their pictures taken with the 
wings. 

NAPLAN 2023 Year 3 and 5 

NAPLAN assessment has been brought forward 
this year. All students in Year 3 and 5 have 
completed their NAPLAN assessment. 
 

Parent Portal 
A big thank you to Mrs McGurn our relieving SAM 
for all her effort in getting 97% of our parents and 
carers on the Sentral Parent Portal App. 
 
I am sure you will agree that this has only 
strengthened the communication between home 
and school. As we navigate our way through this 
App more things will come. Please check it 
regularly. 
 

STUDENT REPORTS 2023 
This semester all students’ reports will go home 
via our Parent Portal. For those parents/carers 
who aren’t on the portal they will receive a paper 
copy until they are on the portal. 
 

Crazy Hat Crazy Hair Day 
Crazy Hat Crazy Hair Day will be held on Thursday 
the 6th of April. 
 
K-6 students can choose to either wear a crazy hat 
or do their hair in a crazy style. 
 
K-2 will parade their hats and hair from 2:10pm on 
the day. Parents/Carers and friends are most 
welcome to attend. We ask parents/carers not to 
take their child (ren)home until the conclusion of 
the parade. 
Years 3-6 will not be parading on the day. 
 

Home & Co Glenmore Park 
Eggshibition Competition. 

Thanks to Mr 
Kounelis and the 
students for their 
innovative egg 
design.  
Please vote for us. 
 
 

 
 

 

 



Penrith District Swimming 
Carnival 
What a brilliant day at the PSSA Penrith 
Swimming Carnival. Twenty-one students from 
year two to year six represented Surveyors Creek 
in all four strokes as well as the 200m Individual 
Medley, 100m Freestyle, and junior and senior 4 x 
50m Freestyle relays.  
We are very proud of the effort every student put 
into their races, and it was wonderful to see 
encouragement and teamwork between students 
throughout the day as well.  
We are excited to announce the following 
students will be progressing to Sydney West 
Swimming Carnival in Sydney Olympic Park on 
24th March 2023.  
 
Chloe C: Junior Girls 200m Individual Medley (2nd 
place), 10yr 50m Freestyle (3rd place).  
William S: 9yr 50m Freestyle (1st place).  
Cooper C: 9yr 50m Freestyle (2nd place).  
Evelyn G: Junior 50m backstroke (2nd place).  
 
The Surveyors Creek Junior Boys relay will also 
progress to Sydney West after coming first by an 
astounding seven seconds: Cooper C, William 
S, Balin W and Ashton A.  
Well done to all, we know you will do yourselves 
and our school proud.  
Go team S.C.P.S!  

Attention Parents of Year 

4 Students 

‘Year 5 Opportunity Class’ 

• Applications for Year 5 entry to opportunity 
classes in 2024 open on Thursday 30 March 
2023 and close on Monday 15 May 
2023 at https://education.nsw.gov.au/oc 
 
More information will be uploaded to Year 4 
Parents on our Parent Portal so please look out for 
this. 

SYDNEY WEST REPRESENTATIVES 
Congratulations to Mannix T 6WN who has been 
chosen to represent Sydney West in Under 11’s 
Rugby League, Under 12s Rugby League and 
Basketball and Georgie S 6K for State Touch 
Football and Sydney west for Soccer. We are all 
very proud of these students and wish them all the 
best for their up-and-coming tournaments. 

Yours in Education 
Mrs Kathy Browne  

Principal 

PBL Award Recipients 
Many children at our school have collected a PBL 

ribbon.  

Most children are aware they are to hand in 3 

certificates, and they will receive a ribbon. Once a 

child does receive 3 ribbons, they must hand in their 

3 ribbons to receive a banner. 

In Short -   3 Certificates         =      Ribbon             

       3 Ribbons               =       Banner 

                   3 Banners               =       Medallion 

Mrs Susan Burke 
Teacher/Librarian 
 

Term 1 Wk 9    

Student Name Class Quantity Award 

Ribbon  

Camilla L 1N 1 R  

Ethan S 1SM 1 R  

Maylee M 1/2CQ 1 R  

Nixon H 1/2CQ 1 R 

Charlie M 2ND 1 R  

Evie C 2ND 1 R  

Laken D 2ND 1 R  

Caroline H 2ND 1 R  

Willow G 2ND 1 R  

Taylah I 2D 1 R  

Oliver M 3S 1 R 

Lara M 3S 2 R  

Isabelle B 3S 1 R  

Lucas Mar 3N 1 R  

Chloe B  3/4L 1 R  

Jiana P 3/4L 1 R 

Summer G 3/4L 1 R  

Peyton J 4MH 1 R 

Mitchell B 4M 1 R  

Cruz B 4M 2 R  

Brax G 4M 1 R  

Ella F 4M 1 R  

Abby P 4M 1 R  

Tamson L 4M 6 R 

Lauren D 5J 1 R  

Ashton A 5J 1 R 

Nicola T 5R 2 R  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Foc&data=05%7C01%7CKathy.Browne%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf2afc3882a544154cda608db2b264579%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638151215632165369%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RbbtSpadAsTRgxrmgY2nHqlUEgFqg6qmxW%2BpfQad1zE%3D&reserved=0


Ryder H  5R 1 R  

Syra D 5R 1 R  

Kobi A 5/6K 2 R  

Ruby H 6WN 1 R 

Ava I 6WN 1 R  

Payton G 5/6A 3 R  

Luca T 4/5P 1 R  

Louisa H 5R 2 R  

Zoe W 3/4L 1 R 

Banner  

Maylee M 1/2CQ 1 B  

Maximus A 1/2CQ 1 B  

Kailee W 2ND 1 B  

Laken  2ND 1 B  

Layla M 2D 1 B  

Logan F 3S 1 B  

Tamson L 4M 1 B 

Ameliah V 5J 1 B  

Aria F 5J 1 B  

Lauren D 5J 1 B  

Elaina S 5J 1 B 

Payton G 5/6A 1 B  

Syra D 5R 1 B  

Louisa H 5R 1 B 

Madeleine O 5/6K 1 B 

Zoe W 3/4L 1 B 

Medallion  

Aria F 5J 1 M 

Jade S 5J 1 M 

Ameliah V 5J 1 M 

Syra D 5R 1 M  

Louisa H 5R 1 M  

London D 5R 1 M 

 

 


